
I love Salem Cinema and have been watching movies there for many years, long before Loretta opened the new theatre.  Prior to 
the covid shutdown, I  went to Salem Cinema weekly to watch beautiful, thought provoking movies that are not shown anywhere 
else in Salem. As you know, funds are desperately needed to keep Salem Cinema, and other small movie theatres, open and viable.  
I urge you to support HB3376.  Thank you.


